
 

 

 
Reference: 1178918   

Unique Id: SRN 0011-7301 

Issue date: 5/06/2020 

Sensitive:Personal 

 
Dear Requesting Officer 

Working With Children Check – NOT PROHIBITED 

Scott Robert Evan Easton, 29/05/1975 

The Central Assessment Unit (Screening Unit) has finalised a Working with Children 
Check in relation to Scott Robert Evan Easton. Please verify the outcome of this check 
through your organisation’s screening portal. 

 

Yours sincerely            

  

Registrar 

Central Assessment Unit 

Department of Human Services 

GPO Box 292 ADELAIDE 5001  
 
Enquiries: 1300 321 592 or DHSScreeningUnit@sa.gov.au 
Website: https://screening.sa.gov.au 
 

I acknowledge the Kaurna people as the traditional custodians of the Adelaide Plains area where I 
live and work, and respect their spiritual relationship with country. 
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This e-mail may contain confidential information which may also be legally privileged. Only the 
intended recipient(s) may access, use, distribute or copy this e-mail. If this e-mail is received in 
error, please inform the sender by return e-mail and delete the original. If there are doubts about 
the validity of this message, please contact the sender by telephone. It is the recipient’s 
responsibility to check the e-mail and any attached files for viruses. 
 

 Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail. 

  

 

 


